
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council Meeting of 23 July 2010 

7. PETITIONS 
 
The New Zealand Metropolitan Trotting Club Chief Executive Officer Mr Shane Gloury presented a 
petition to the Committee with 1,935 signatures in support of the former’s application to the Council to 
be granted a Class 4 Venue Licence to allow gaming machines to be located on site at Addington 
Raceway. 
 
The Committee resolved to accept the petition and letters and report them to the Council alongside 
its report on this item (refer item 1).  

 
 


